Dear all,

I am re-sending the letter. There has been a mistake in the previous version of the email for which I apologize.

Best regards, Nusa Urbancic

Dear Commissioner Hedegaard,

Please find attached a letter sent on behalf of the environmental and development organisations regarding the proposal dealing with biofuels and indirect land use change that is currently in the inter-service consultation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, in case you have any questions or would be interested in additional information.

Best wishes,

Nusa Urbancic Programme Manager Fuels Transport & Environment 26, rue d'Edimbourg, Brussels

t.<u>+32 (0)28930846</u> | m. <u>+32 (0)488574418</u> www.transportenvironment.org

--

Nusa Urbancic Programme Manager Fuels Transport & Environment 26, rue d'Edimbourg, Brussels

t.<u>+32 (0)28930846</u> | m. <u>+32 (0)488574418</u> www.transportenvironment.org